
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 27th September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Tuesday 10th October at 9.00 to 9.45am 

This meeting will take place in the downstairs hall.  

 

The purpose of this workshop is to show parents how we teach reading in Reception and 

provide parents with a range of resources to support reading at home.  

 

We will also be launching our 40 book challenge, an initiative which promotes a love of reading 

and story-telling and helps to develop children’s vocabulary.  

 

If you have any questions about this meeting, please speak to your child’s teacher.  

I’ll look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 10th October.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs  Bennett 

EYFS Lead 

 


